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 After a busy start to the week with their 

practice walk, Class 1 have had a few 

assessments to do. A huge well done to 

those who did their phonics test…all your 

hard work really paid off!  

Wow, what a fantastic 

achievement for the children 

in Class 2…..walking to the 

summit of Snowdon in just 

over 7 hours! The weather 

was kind and the views 

amazing….well done 

everyone! 

Don’t forget our 
#Brocktonrocks…..if you find a 

rock, please post on our facebook 
page : Brockton C of E Primary 

School. 

 

FOBS will be selling ice-

lollies EVERY Friday 

starting on Friday 8th June. 

This will take place on the 

playground at 3-15pm. 

NEWS annual Summer FROM 

FOBS - Our Fete will take 

place on Sunday 24th June. We 

are looking for donations of 

bottles of alcohol, 

tombola/raffle prizes and cakes 

to sell on the day. All can be 

left in the school reception area. 

If you are able to help on the 

day, please contact a member of 

the FOBS team. 
 

Class 2 have been recovering from their 

Snowdon trip. They have enjoyed writing 

some superb thank you letters to all the 

adults involved. 

More important camp preparation for 

Class 3 this week. The tents are up and 

ready to go….let’s keep our fingers 

crossed for blue skies! 

 

Brockton girls from years 4,5 and 6 

enjoyed a fantastic sporting day out 

at Lilleshall this week. They took 

part in many activities including 

golf, athletics and hockey. Mrs 

Cowper had a fabulous time during 

the Zumba class!  

LAMDA NEWS – All information 

for next year will be sent direct to 

parents. If anyone is interested in 

starting Speech and Drama lessons 

in school please e-mail 

lucywillis00@aol.com 

A big thank you to Mrs Ward for 

her kind donation of wool to 

Class 1, very much appreciated. 
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